
 

 

 

15th November 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find enclosed your son’s/daughter’s Assessment 1 report. It contains your son’s/daughter’s 

target grades and his/her assessment 1 grades. 

There will be a Year 12/13 Parent’s evening on Thursday, November 21st from 5.30-7.30pm. You 
will have the opportunity to discuss your son’s/daughter’s progress with his/her subject teachers 

and with his/her Form tutor at this meeting. 

There will be A/S and A-Level Mock exams in January 2014 in all subjects. A-Level  Public exams 
are no longer available in January so please encourage your son/daughter to work hard over the 

Christmas holidays in preparation for these Mock A-Level exams.   

Please feel free to contact the Head of Sixth Form, Mr Allison on 0208 985 5150 ext 2156 if you 
wish to discuss your son’s/daughter’s progress. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paula Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


